
  
 

 
Autumn Craft Fair & Treasures Market, October 24-27, 2024 

Sycamore High School Field House 
 

FUNDRAISER Volunteer Signup 
 
Dear Music Student Parent, 
 
A warm welcome to all Sycamore Music Booster (SMB) parents, returning and new! Pumpkin Fest 
weekend is fast approaching, Sat. and Sun., Oct. 26-27. As a music student parent, we count on 
your support to help raise money for our children’s music education. 
 
The SMB Craft Fair is a fantastic tradition in its 52nd year and raises the majority of funds the SMB 
uses to subsidize instrument purchases, field trips, camp scholarships, senior awards, and more! 

 
New this Year!!  The Craft Fair is excited to introduce a new concessions vendor – Taki’s 
To Go!! Using this food vendor will reduce our need for volunteers in the kitchen and will 
bring a variety of new food items to the Craft Fair! 
 
To support the operation of SMB Craft Fair, we request that music families choose from 
the following options:  1) work one shift and contribute a pie or monetarily, 2) work an 
adult and student shift (two shifts) or 3) contribute a pie and monetarily. 

 

                           Running the Craft Fair, that weekend alone, takes over 200 volunteer positions! 
 
Using SignUpGenius allows parents to sign up the same shift as their student!  
Shift options for ADULTS include: field house booth taping; vendor unloading/ loading;          
golf cart drivers (over 18yrs); admissions and donation tables;  
Ctrl click this link for PIE donations and ADULT volunteer sign-ups: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E45A4A72BA7FAC52-51002003-2024 
 
Shift options for STUDENTS include: vendor unloading/loading; admissions and donation 
table; pie and vendor food runners; Ctrl click this link to access the STUDENT volunteer 
sign-ups: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E45A4A72BA7FAC52-51001856-2024 

 
Everyone who signs up to work a shift that weekend will receive a coupon for a free Craft Fair 
admission and a concessions snack when they check in for their shift. 
 
PLEASE SIGNUP EARLY so we can ensure all slots are filled. Your generosity during this busy 
weekend is key to keeping the Sycamore Music Department a force in the education of our children.  
 

We are looking forward to seeing all of you at the SMB Autum Craft Fair & Treasures Market!     
Questions? Scan the QR code above for our website or email  syc427actm@gmail.com.  


